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W e  L e a r n ,  W e  P l a y ,  W e  C a r e ,  W e  P r a y .

We have just wrapped up
our fantastic inquiry, "Let
There Be Light." To celebrate,
our class shared their
learning with Dosbarth Dyfrig
by transforming our
classroom into an art
museum. The students
showcased their knowledge
by creating beautiful
displays of various festivals
of light they have studied
over the past few weeks. It
was a wonderful opportunity
for them to demonstrate
their understanding and
creativity, and the Year 5
students were thoroughly
impressed! We are
incredibly proud of their
hard work and enthusiasm
throughout this project.
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November has been a busy month for our class, with
lots of hard work and progress! In Maths, we have  
been mastering subtraction and are now tackling
more complex problems that require renaming. As
the children conquer these challenges, they’re also
developing their problem-solving skills and exploring
bar models. It’s been great to see their
determiniation  shine through in these tricky lessons.

In our literacy lessons, the children have been
wonderfully creative! They wrote imaginative list
poems inspired by the book Jim and the Beanstalk.
They also built electrical circuits adding light effects
to their delightful puppet shows based on The King
Who Banned the Dark, bringing the story to life with
their expressive performances. Our latest book, The
Marvellous Moon Map, has also captured their
interest, and they have loved exploring its
enchanting story. It’s been a joy to see their
enthusiasm and creativity flourish!
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